
Questions?  Contact Customer Service Department at (651) 450-5234. 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Waterous announces changes to the Foam Manager System and the Eclipse® CAFSystem. 
 

Beginning July 10, 2017, the Foam Manager System will be discontinued. 

Beginning on July 1, 2017, all orders received for Eclipse CAFSystems will only be available with the updated 
AQUIS Foam Proportioning Systems and either the new compact foam manifold (see Figure A and Sales 
Bulletin 0110) or the existing flowmeter tees and optional master waterway check valves. 

Additional changes affecting the Eclipse CAFSystems are as follows:  

 Foam Manifold will now be shipped loose and will no longer be offered as an assembled part of the Eclipse 
CAFSystem. 

 New compact foam manifold is shorter than previous models (see Figure A) and will require the OEM to 
provide the necessary support brackets and plumbing for installation to the fire pump (see Figures B and 
C). 

 

 

Figure A. Foam Manifolds 
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Figure B. Eclipse CAFSystem Prior to 7/10/17 Figure C. Eclipse CAFSystem After 7/10/17 
 

 
 

NOTE: The information in this technical bulletin was current at the time of printing. Waterous reserves the 

right to change this information 
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